
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF WORKSHOP MEETING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the JEA Board will hold a workshop meeting on Thursday, 
April 18, 2019 at 1:00 PM on the 8th floor of the JEA Tower, 21 W. Church Street, 
Jacksonville, Florida.  
 

 
All interested persons are invited to attend. 

 
 
The purpose of the JEA Board workshop meeting is to provide training to JEA board 
members regarding disclosure practices under applicable state and federal law and enable 
the Office of General Counsel to request a litigation shade meeting pursuant to Section 
286.011(8), Florida Statutes.   
 
Please contact Lynette Ivy at 665-4567 or La’Trece Bartley at 665-5471 if you need 
additional information.   If you have a disability that requires reasonable accommodations to 
participate in the above workshop meeting, please call (904) 665-7550 or (800)-955-8771 
(TTY) by 8:30 AM the day before the meeting and we will provide reasonable assistance for 
you. 
 


